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Important dates-Summer 

Term 2019 

1st May-5Bu at  

IntoUniversity 

2nd May-5B at IntoUniversity 

6th May—Bank Holiday—school 

closed 

7th May-5R at IntoUniversity 

7th May—children visit the li-

brary to meet Matt Brown 

(children’s author) 

9th May—The Book Bus  arrives 

at New City 

13th May—KS2 SATs Week 

23rd May—School Closed for 

European Elections 

24th May –Last Day of the half 

term 

3rd—5th June Y5/6  Residential 

to Stubbers Farm 

Please note all information regarding 

dates, policies and the curriculum 

can be found on our website at 

www.newcity.boleyntrust.org 

 

Welcome back—Message from the Head Teacher 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope you all had a lovely restful Spring break with your families and friends and are ready 

for the Summer term. At the end of last term you will have received your child’s annual  

report. I hope that you felt proud by the hard work and progress that your child has made. 

We are very proud of all our children at New City! 

We have an exciting term ahead, but also a hard term as 

the Year 6s will be starting their SATs examinations very 

soon. They have worked really hard for these             

examinations and I know you will join me in wishing them 

all the success that they deserve.   

All the best 

Mrs Stone 

 

Clubs at New City 

We are really pleased to offer a range 

of clubs after Easter. Letters have 

been sent out to parents and children 

have opted for  what they would like to 

do. Our selection this term includes: 

Lego Club, Rock Star Times Tables, 

Debate Club, Textiles Club, Badminton 

Club, Flute Club, Plaistow Grooves,  

Science Club, Box Fit Club, Choir, Boys 

and Girls Football Club. All details can 

be found on our website at 

www.newcity.boleyntrust.org 

 
Footballs 
Please can children not bring balls 

into school. We have a large number 

of   children with older children and 

adults playing football in the    

morning near our Reception and Y1 

classrooms. This is causing stress to 

young children, so no balls in school 

please! 

Thank you for your 

support. 

Attendance at New City 

Coming to school every day is important for all 

our children to ensure they keep up with their 

learning and make progress as well as see their 

friends. 

At the end of last term the following children 

were selected via our random generator because 

they had been to school every day since         

September 1st 2018. The lucky children chosen 

were: Zairah (5Bu), Lisa (RK) Atik (2F), Hasan 

(5R) and Mark (6F). The children were allowed to 

choose an activity in the school. 

We will have our next draw on May 24th for  

children who have attended every day since April 

24th. 



Star of the Week 
 

RK— Hasnain RS—Diana RSH– Omer 1D— Jasim 

 

1S– Affan 1SH– Denis 2F–  Natasha 2D– Sarah 

 

2P– Aaminah 3K–  Shayan 3H– Shuchita 3J– Farhana 

4W– Zahra  4S– Nurayah  4P–  Aicha 5B– Ehman 

5BU– Carmel 5R— Alea  6F–Gabby  6K— Vinay 6A—Asma 

 

Week  2 Monday 

MEAT FREE  

Tuesday 

TRADITIONAL 

Wednesday 

WORLD FOOD 

Thursday 

TRY IT OUT 

Friday 

FAVOURITES 

Main Choice Fisherman’s Pie Roast Chicken with 

Sage and Onion 

Stuffing 

Sweet and Sour 

Chicken and Fried 

Rice 

Tuscan Lamb  

Pasta Bake 

Fish in Batter 

Vegetarian Choice 

 

Vegetarian Lasagne Vegetarian Lentil 

Shepherds Pie 

Vegetable and 

Quorn and     

Enchilada 

Roast Vegetable 

Pie and New    

Potatoes 

Jacket Potato with 

Veggie Chilli 

Vegetables 

 

Focaccia  

Sweetcorn 

 

Mashed Potatoes 

Seasonal Veg 

Green Beans 

Tomato and   

Cucumber 

Organic Carrots 

Broccoli 

Jacket Wedges 

Peas, Baked Beans 

 

Dessert 

Oat and Raisin 

Cookie 

Jelly, Fruit and Ice 

Cream 

Mango and    

Pineapple    

Crumble 

Lemon Sponge 

Slice 

Waffle with Fruit and 

Ice Cream 

Autism Awareness Week at New City 

On Friday April 5th New City supported Autism Awareness Week. In assembly Abdullah and Yaseen from Y6 explained 

the  importance of Autism Awareness. At the end of the day there was a cake sole and some members of staff got a 

wet sponge in their face! We raised £416.36 !! Well done everyone! 

 

End of Term Shows 

Thank you to all 

t h e  p a r e n t s ,     

carers and families 

that came on  

Monday April 8th 

to watch our    

children perform 

a range of songs 

from musicals! 

Once again the 

talent at New City 

shone out!! 

Salad Selection, Freshly Baked Break, Fresh Fruit Platter and Organic Yoghurt are available every day. 


